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Council is responding to the evolving COVID-19 situation by taking measured
precautions to keep our staff and community safe.

Visit our website for updates and receive my weekly message by clicking subscribe.

You can keep up to date with Council’s news by following us on social media.

-----Original Message-----
From: Pip Turner 
Sent: Tuesday, 24 November 2020 11:39 AM
To: Michael Regan 
Cc: Candy Bingham ; David Walton ; Natalie Warren ; Roslyn Harrison ; Penny Philpott ; Stuart 
Sprott ; Pat Daley ; Sarah Grattan ; Rory Amon ; Sue Heins ; Vincent De Luca OAM ; Kylie 
Ferguson ; Alex Mctaggart ; Ian White ; Ray Brownlee 
Subject: DA2020/1063

Dear Mayor/Deputy Mayor/Councillors,

My name is Philippa Turner and I live in Manuela Place Curl Curl.

We have already lost our street to the Freshwater Senior Campus school kids during the day 
from Monday to Friday, as well as weekend sport.

Now you expect us to put up with the congestion 7 nights a week as well.

The whole proposal is just ludicrous with residential homes as close as they are to the playing 
fields.

We have young grandchildren who often stay with us and ours and their bedroom windows are 
literally just metres from the playing fields.

Surely there must be more pressing things to spend our ratepayer’s money on than this 
inconsiderate idea. How about spending the money on cleaning up the Harbord Road end of 
the lagoon….it’s a disgrace.

Sent: 24/11/2020 4:34:20 PM
Subject: FW: DA2020/1063



THIS DA MUST BE WITHDRAWN IMMEDIATELY

Sincerely

Philippa Turner


